
From: Making Our Mark 

To: jcknighton53@gmail.com 

Cc: Millar Chris: Federici. John 
Subject: RE: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website 

Date: Friday, February 4, 2022 1:40:20 PM 

Hello Christine, 

Thank you for submitting your comments on the proposed settlement area boundary 
expansions. We will be forwarding these comments to the appropriate staff for 
consideration. 

Best Regards, 
Official Plan T earn 

From: Niagara Region Website <webmaster@niagararegion.ca> 

Sent: Friday, February 4, 2022 12:30 PM 

To: Making Our Mark <makingourmark@niagararegion.ca> 

Cc: webincoming <webincoming@niagararegion.ca> 

Subject: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website 

Enquiry from Region website 

To reply, copy the email address from below and put into 'To'. (if resident 
entered their email address) 

name 
christine Knighton 

phone 

email 

municipality 
Fort Erie 

other mun 

subject 
Settlement Area Boundary Review Mapping 

mailto:webincoming@niagararegion.ca
mailto:makingourmark@niagararegion.ca
mailto:webmaster@niagararegion.ca


comments 
I am very disturbed to see that the proposed boundary expansion for 
Welland/Thorold/Pelham includes Provincially Significant Wetlands at the 
unopened end of the (proposed) Merritt Road expansion . When will this 
end? We now KNOW how very important these wetlands are and the 
extremely important role they will play in helping us combat the destruction 
from climate change yet we keep fill ing them in and turning them into 
subdivisions and roads. There is no excuse for it when the science is clear. 
Studies show that wetlands are way more valuable "as is" than anything 
gray infrastructure we can build . Our reg ional representatives should be 
leading the way on this and it's not what I'm seeing. 

reply 
yes 
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